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CALENDAR REMINDERS


May 23- 1:00 Patriotic Sing Along


May 31- Kindergarten Sports/Field Day 


June 4- Kindergarten Graduation 10am 


June 11th- Last Day: Early Release 





May Birthdays





May 4- Amiyah 





May 28- Kara 








WISH LIST





*Soft Tissues (allergy season) 





*Disinfectant Wipes





*Baby Wipes  





Thank you!





Sunshine?


Is sunshine on the way? Your child might want a hat or sunglasses for recess. Just be sure to label them with his/her name.
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EXTENSIONS AT HOME: 


Continue telling subtraction stories and use toys or small objects to solve the problem.  Then, write the number sentence. Ex) There were 6 toy bears on the rug and 3 ran away. How many are left? 6-3=3.








*








WHAT ARE WE DOING IN SCHOOL?





What’s happening in centers:  Students continue to practice literacy skills in each area. 





What Reading & Writing Skills are being practiced?  Reading and writing continue to be practiced at various times during the day.  An average day in our class offers children opportunities to write morning messages, facts we learned, chapter summaries, and record what we do in centers.  Reading all this writing is very important.  Always ask your child to read/share his/her work to you when it comes home.





What Math Skills are being practiced?  Students have been using addition and subtraction using number lines and manipulatives. We have been working with numbers to 10 (sometimes even higher!). 





Be sure to continually read the sight words! 





* We have been learning all about the Arctic Tundra to prepare for Jack and Annie’s next adventure!  





�Spotlight Activity:  Feeling Patriotic	





This week and for the past two weeks, we were hard at work learning our songs for the Patriotic Sing Along. We hope you enjoyed our event, and we can’t wait to get ready for our next big to-do…. PROMOTION!!!! It is so hard to believe the year is coming to a close. We have had tons of fun and learned so much!!! 
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